Where are the Sunday school classes located?

e K-5th Grade classes are in Horton Hall, the Fellowship Hall that is directly below
the Sanctuary.

e 3’s,4’s and Pre-K classes are in the NPNS hallway, which you can access from our
Skylight Lobby.

e Childcare for 3 months through 2 years is in the NPCC hallway, directly below
NPNS. You can access it by entering the NPNS hallway from the Skylight Lobby,
going all the way down the hall, and down the stairs to NPCC. Once there, it will
be the first classroom on your left.

How do I drop off and pick up my child for Sunday school?

e K through 5th grade children start off in the Sanctuary with families. After the
Blessing of the Children, they will exit the back and go downstairs to Horton Hall
for Sunday School. After the service is over, parents will head downstairs and sign
them out. Please note that we cannot release children from Sunday School
without a parent physically signing them out with a teacher.

e Pre-K, 4’s, 3’s and younger children can be dropped off before you enter the
Sanctuary at the beginning of service. You can pick them up after service is over.
Please note that sign in and sign out is required by a parent for all children
attending these classes.

How do I determine which class my child will attend?

We follow the same age guidelines as the local school system. Whatever class they are
in at preschool or elementary school will be the same Sunday school class they'll attend.
Examples: If your child attends a 2’s program, they will be in their last year in the
childcare room. If your child attends a 3’s program, they will be in the 3’s classroom. If
they are in a 4’s or Pre-K program at school, that will be the classroom they attend for
the school year, and so on.

Does my child have to attend?

No. We give all families the choice to do what is best for them on any given day.
Children are always welcome in both the Sunday School classrooms and in the
Sanctuary. However, Sunday School is where they will get the most relevant and
engaging activities and teaching for their age, not to mention it is totally fun!

Can my child attend their sibling’s class instead of their own?
We really encourage kids to stay in their age-appropriate classes so they can make
friends with kids the same age at church. However, our highest priority is that kids have



a great experience in church and at Sunday school, so please don't hesitate to meet with
Miss Abby or Miss Heather if you think this will be an issue.

What should my child bring to Sunday School?

For children who are not potty trained, please bring a diaper bag that is labeled with
diapers and wipes. Other than that, children don't need to bring anything with them.
They can choose to bring a Bible that they like, but that is not required or necessary.
Please note that we do not serve snack in classes, but there are refreshments available in
our Skylight Lobby directly after the service.



